
March 30, 2023 

Ritsumeikan Asia Pacific University 

 

Pre-event of the Entrance Ceremony and “New APU”, April 2023 

 

１．Event 

Date and time: Friday, March 31, 2023 5:00pm - 8:00pm  

Venue: Wave (outdoor stage)  

In case of rain: Millennium Hall (will also livestream in the cafeteria) 

Fireworks will be postponed on Friday, April 7, 7:30pm 

 

２．Performances 

Time Performer Content 

5:20pm Opening 

5:25pm Vietnamese Martial Arts Martial art performance 

5:40pm K⁻muse K-pop dance 

5:55pm New students’ performance  

6:20pm ZHANG Zichun/ Junko 
Chinese traditional musical 

instruments 

6:35pm Soul Sound Style Street Dance 

6:50pm Takano Daiki 
Japanese traditional musical 

instruments 

7:10pm FUZZY FUNNY The Band 

7:30pm Fireworks 

7:40pm Closing Performance 

8:00pm End 

 

３．Photo booth  

● Photo bubbles/ panels 

The FLAG students who wear red jacket will be walking around campus with photo panels. 

If you see them, please take a picture with their panels! 

 

● Photo booth 

APU Tower booth, President, Deguchi’s Panel（Building C/Millennium Hall） 

Cafeteria（Building E・Student Union） 

 

● AR Photo frames 

We have prepared 3 types of AR photo frames. Please download them from QR code below. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://palanar.app/v2/ar_contents/apu2023arframe1 

https://palanar.app/v2/ar_contents/apucelebration 

https://palanar.app/v2/ar_contents/c7206c8acef0decc 

 

●Please share your photos with hashtags! 

＃NewtoAPU  ＃春から APU  ＃第 2 の開学 

 

４．Meals 

● Food Stalls around 4:00pm - 7:30pm 

Dumpling, peach tea, Dishes from Bangladesh, India and China 

 

● Cafeteria 5:00pm-7:30pm 

 

５．Notes 

・When the weather is clear, fireworks will start around 7:30 pm. There are several areas, including the 

main grounds, that are off-limits. For your safety staff member will be on duty at all times. Please do not 

enter these areas. 

・APU PR staff members will be filming and photographing the event. Images and video may be posted 

on APU social media channels, published on the official website or reproduced in other University 

promotional material. If you do not wish to appear in University PR material, please get in touch with an 

APU staff member. To share your concerns or request content removal, you can contact the APU PR 

team by e-mail below. 

r-apu@apu.ac.jp 

 

   


